
 

Final Week to get your tickets!! 
Concert this Saturday, November 25th @ 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

Worship Service Today 

8:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

November 19, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      November 26, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

D. Morgan 
A LeMoine 
 

 

D. Pretty, 
 N. Andrews 
G. Halley 
M. Anthony 
C. Button 

D. Bishop 
W. Bishop 

K. Pack,  
G. Pack, 
K. Scott 
B. Scott, 
A. Spracklin, 
D. Scott 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
Amy Anthony 

Dennis Morgan 
Keith Pack 

Michelle Young 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

Matthew Scott  Emily Pretty 

Altar Guild .Margaret M, Joan L, Brenda L, 

Joyce D 

Barbara R, Edna W, Daphne H, 

Elsie B. 

Invitation from Reverend Emeline. 
The Reverend Emeline Coffin-Strickland wishes to extend an invitation to all  
members of St. Peter’s to attend her ordination to the Sacred Order of the Priesthood 
on November 30th at 7:00 pm  at All Saints Anglican Church, Pouch Cove. Reception 
to follow.  PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE A BUS AVAILABLE for interested 
parties to travel to Rev. Emeline’s ordination, leaving St. Peter’s Church parking lot 
on November 30th at 5:00 PM. This will allow ample time for travel to Pouch Cove 
and to attain suitable parking.  
 

Art Exhibition and Sale 
Artist: Madeline Byrne 

St. Edward’s Parish Hall, Kelligrews, Sunday, November 26th from 2 – 4:30 pm. 
Proceeds from the sale of work will be donated to the CBS Food Bank. You are 
invited to come and bring your friends and, through art, feast your eyes on different 
seasons of nature. Cash or cheque only please.  

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support. 

Are you experiencing grief due to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00–8:30 pm at St. Pieter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other, and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 



Holy Baptism 
The next baptism service will be at 10:30 on November 26th. Anyone desiring to 
have a child baptised at that service should contact the church office as soon as 
possible. 

 

St. Peter’s Fellowship Band 
Tonight at 7:00 PM 

 

 

This fine crowd of gospel singers, St. Peter’s Fellowship Band will be 
performing in the Parish Hall tonight at 7:00 pm. Come along and tempt 
you musical inner self with some of the finest gospel music since George 
Beverly Shea. Lunch to follow and free will offering accepted. SEE YA 
THERE!! 

Return of Miniature Christmas Stockings 

The ACW is asking all persons to return the Miniature Christmas Stockings 
used last year for the collection of Dimes. (Please return to a member of 
the ACW or the parish office.) 

We gratefully ask that you to take part in this project again this year. 
Thank you one and all for your continued support.  

You are invited to host the ‘Holy Family’ 
On December 3rd, the first Sunday in Advent, a travelling box containing the 

‘Holy Family’ will arrive at St. Peter’s. The box will contain a Nativity Set which 
includes Mary, Joseph; baby Jesus, Sheppard’s, Wise men, Animals and Stable. It 
also contains stories about Christmas and a ‘Token’ for each family to keep. 
 Families are encouraged to sign up to host the ‘Holy Family.’ You get to take 
the travelling box home during the advent season at a time that’s convenient for you 
to spend with your children and to make it a learning experience which will help them 
better understand the Christmas story.  
 A signup sheet will be available for each family to let us know the date of 
pick up and the date of return.  The amount of interest will determine the amount of 
time you will be able to keep the ‘Holy Family’ at your home. This is the perfect 
opportunity for Dad’s and Mom’s to share the story of Christmas with their children 

through the help of props that help illustrate the narrative of the birth of Jesus—the 
greatest story ever told!! 
 The last family to host the ‘Holy Family’ is asked to return it to the Church on 
Christmas Eve.  

Cloudberries Community Choir 
 

 
 
The Cloudberries Community Choir will be performing their Annual Christmas 
Concert on Monday, November 27th at 7:00 PM at Sts. Peter and Paul Church, Hr. 
Main. Tickets are just $10.00 Adult and $5. 00 for Children 12 and under. Tickets 
are available by calling Carol at 834-4880 or Doreen at 229-6274 or at the door. 

 New edition of the Rock online now available.  
www.stpeterscbs.ca Click Bulletins and Publications.  

Home Again looking for New Home 

Home Again needs a new home. The donated warehouse space we have 
been operating out off is no longer available to us. Home Again cannot operate 
without a warehouse in which to store furniture. While we have secured a 
temporary space to store furniture during this crunch time, we are looking for 
something longer-term and we need your assistance! Please contact Amy Tulk 
at 330-7070 or amytulk@homeagainfb.com if you can offer any assistance in 
this matter. Thank you! 

Next Vestry Meeting 

There will be a vestry meeting this Wednesday, November 22  @ 7:00 PM in 
the Parish Hall. All members are encouraged to attend.(Note: this is a change 
from the original date of November 15th.) 

Christmas Memorials 

Christmas memorials are now being accepted at the Church office 
with the deadline being December 17

th
 @ 4:00 PM. 
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